Important Notice for BellSouth Residential Customers

As information to our residential customers, the Convenience Fee, which is billed for making a payment by phone with the assistance of a BellSouth representative, is scheduled to increase.  Beginning August 1, 2006, the new rate will be $3.95.  

BellSouth also offers convenient, free-of-charge payment options.  You may pay your bill online at www.bellsouth.com.  Or you may call 1 888 757-6500 to make an electronic check payment with BellSouth’s free automated voice response payment system.  

If you have questions regarding this rate change, please call your BellSouth Sales Associate at the number shown above. 
Thank you for using BellSouth services.
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